
 
 
 
February 22, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order by Marvin Matlock. 
 
All members present, also present Patsy Burchett, General Registrar. 
 
The Board reviewed the responses received from the Election Officials and worked on and completed 
the budget for the July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022 year. 
 
The Board adjourned until February 25th, 2021 at 3:00 P.M. 
 
______________________________ 
Charles Chadwell, Secretary 
 
______________________________ 
Gerald Williams, Vice Chairman 
 
______________________________ 
Marvin Matlock, Chairman 
 

 

 

 


